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16th April 2024 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 
 
I hope you had a lovely Easter holiday and well done to everyone who attended revision sessions over the 
break. 
 
Please see below some key dates for your diary: 
 

• Tuesday 23rd April SEN drop-in session in the Hub from 3.30 pm 

• Thursday 25th April Year 12 Parents’ Evening 

• Thursday 2nd May Year 9 Parents’ Plus- by invitation only. 

• Friday 3rd May Charity non-uniform day  

• Monday 6th May Bank Holiday 

• Tuesday 7th May to Friday 10th May Year 9 end of year exams 

• Tuesday 21st May Sports Day 
 
Year 9 assessments: 
 
Over the course of this term Year 9 will be assessed on their progress in all subjects. English, Maths and 
Science assessments will be held in the exam halls during the week of 7th to 10th May. 
 
All other subjects will be assessed in classes during lesson time. 
 
Year 11 attendance: 
 
Please note that all year 11 students must attend all lessons, including tutor time, on their timetable up to May 
half term holiday break. Details post the May half term break will be sent out to parents closer to that time. 
 
Detentions: 
 
Just a reminder that we only notify parents if students have been set an afterschool detention and not for 
break and lunchtime detentions. To be kept informed of your child’s homework and positive and negative 
points, we recommend logging into your ClassCharts account 1-2 times each week. If you would like us to 
send you your password again, please contact fcitteam@fromecollege.org  
 
Year 9 Mental Fitness Programme: 
 
Throughout the course of Terms 5 and 6, Year 9 will be participating in a programme during tutor time which is 
designed to build resilience, self-esteem, self-awareness, confidence and enhance well-being. The course is 
part of a research collaboration between the company Bright Futures and Bath University. As part of the 
research, Bright Futures and the University of Bath have asked that our students complete a short anonymous 
questionnaire to gauge their attitudes before and after the programme.  
 
Students will be invited to complete the anonymous questionnaire, but this does not have to be submitted to 
the University of Bath. If you do not want your child to complete the questionnaire, please let your child’s tutor 
know. 
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Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Emma Reynolds 
Principal 
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